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August 8, 2025

Town of Whitefield

' 36 Townhouse Rd

Whitefield, ME 04353-3437

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your donation of $1,000 to support the children of Lincoln and Knox
Counties and for your care and concern for the community. With your help, Healthy
Kids can continue its many programs providing support to children, families and
professionals.

Healthy Kids programs are all made possible with a small staff and a working board
of directors. We provide thousands of in-person units of service yearly, and our

online resources are utilized daily. Your generosity truly makes a difference!

Thank you again!

Sincerely,

Yo £ LARIX

Charlene C. Corbett
Executive Director
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